
From: Homer, Trina
Sent: 4/18/2011 5:13:44 PM
To: 'Cooke, Michelle' (MLC@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: Hill inquiry

Kent got a call today from Asm. Hill's office wanting to know about hydro testing and the 2,000-foot 
proximity letters. Just fyi for Comm'r Florio's mtg w/ Hill tomorrow (in case the 2,000 foot proximity 
letters come up). Kent has not heard back from calls he placed to any others.
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